
   

Welcome Back and Happy New Year! 
 

THE PITT STOP: 

A reminder that the Pitt Stop is closed today and tomorrow so please plan 

accordingly.  Grad will be holding a Domino’s Pizza Fundraiser 

TOMORROW – payment can be made by cash or Pitt Stop Lunch Card. 

• One slice is $3; two for $5 or a bundle of two pieces with a drink and 

chocolate bar OR chips for $8 

• Pop, chips and chocolate bars are $1.50 individually. 

 

LIBRARY NEWS:   

• The library is open every day at flex this week for students wishing to 

do some quiet work.  Reminder that food, drink and cell phones are 

NOT allowed in the library. 

• There will be a meeting for students going on the trip to France 

tomorrow (Tuesday) at Flex. 

• There will also be a meeting for students going on the Quebec 

Exchange on Wednesday at Flex in the back of the library. 

 

ATHLETIC NEWS: 

• Drop-in Ping Pong will be running in the mini gym after school on 

Wednesday until 4:00 p.m.  All levels are welcome! 

 

The MULTICULTURAL INTERNATIONAL CLUB (MCIC) meets every Friday 

in Ms. Stovern’s room 1004 during Flex. If you are an international student 

hoping to connect and make friends with others, this club is perfect for you. 

You do not have to be an international student to join though! Stop on by 

and see what we’re all about. 

 

MARAUDER DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Monday, January 8, 2024 

Today’s schedule is A / B / C / D 
 

 


